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Dear Parents/Carers, 

This time last year, I wrote to parents about the progress we had made in the short time since our 

inspection.  Our progress journey continues to be strong with the most recent Local Authority (LA) 

report sent to me stating: 

 The quality of provision, and of teaching and learning across the school, was Good.  Teachers 

have worked hard to strengthen their classroom pedagogy and this was noticeable.  Their 

confidence has grown over the year, and this is as a direct result of their own desire to do the 

best for their pupils, and targeted support given to them from the Senior Leadership Team.   

LA Report June 24th 2019 

I would like to take this opportunity to say, ‘Thank You’ to all the staff for their dedication 

and hard work in making sure we fulfil our school value of Continual Improvement.  This 

has been evident all the way through this year and I am confident it will continue 

indefinitely. 

I would also like to thank the wider school community for demonstrating another of our school 

values: Trust.  You will see inside this newsletter the full results of our parent survey and the positivity 

of the feedback makes it all worthwhile to know that parents believe in  our school ethos and support 

the work we do with your children.  Having that close relationship between home and school is vital in 

continuing the positive journey we are on.   

 

With our expansion complete and our school numbers rising, I have a genuine feeling of excitement 

about the future of Highwood.  We have spent a significant amount of time further enhancing our 

curriculum for the children.  What we have planned will have such a positive impact on the Highwood 

community and give further ways for parents to become actively involved in their child’s learning.  

Without wishing the Summer away, the whole staff team can’t wait to get started next academic 

year!  

 

Have a great Summer - enjoy the rest ready for an exciting new term in the Autumn.  

 
Matt Hickey 
Head Teacher 
@headhighwood 








































